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LAKES AREA REGIONAL MEDICAL PROGRAM,INC.

2929 MAIN STREET -- BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14214

Telephone (Area Code 716): 835-0728

JOHN R. F. INGALL, M. D.

Executive Director

mHte,

February 6, 1975

Ms. Marjorie L. Morrill
Division of Regional Medical Programs
Room 1139 Parklawn Building
5600 Fishers Lane
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Ms. Morri11:

In accordance with your recent conversation with Dr. Ingall, I am.

enclosing copies of a descriptive brochure on our Rural Externship Pro-

gram, together with a copy of the 1974 Project Report. The two will

give you a reasonable picture of the program since its inception.

If you would like additional information, please contact me.

Sancerely yours

iAre,
William D. Crage
Director
Rural Externship Program

WDC: dmw
Enclosures (3)


